“Modern Living in a Rural Setting”

SALEM CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT

CHIEF BRAD S. JAMES
30 West 100 South * P.O. Box 901
Phone; 423-2312

March 13, 2017

UDOT Region 3
658 North 1500 West
Orem, Utah 84057

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as verification that CentraCom has coordinated with the Salem City Police Department
to assist them with an upcoming project. CentraCom will be installing a fiber optic line in the City of
Salem. They will be assisted by two Sailem City Police Officers while they cross State Road #198 at the

intersection of Main Street.

If you need anything further, please feel free to contact me during regular business hours at {801} 423-
2312,

Respectfully,

)

Chief Brad S. es
Salem City Police Department



